
Kate Pitman 

From: 	Faeza Brown 
Sent: 	28 October 1996 04:40 
To: 	Kate Pitman 
Subject: 	Lubowski case 

Dear Kate 

All of the Lubowski documentation was handed to Wilson Magadla. In an attempt to salvage the situation Cees 
Kooijmans has started preparing an urgent index of all such documentation. He will thus be collecting and 
collating the same. I intend having an urgent meeting with Wilson and any other investigator concerned to 
assess the situation and consider ways of streamlining and expediting the matter. 

Needless to say there is extreme pressure for some progress in this matter. I suggest that you hold the matter 
in abeyance and advise Cees urgently of all the relevant documentation in your possession. 

Denzil Potgieter 
Commissioner 
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